
City of Beaufort RFP 2021-117 Highway 170 Sidewalk Extension 

Questions and Answers 

1.) Under “Scope of Work” Page 6 of the RFP it states that it is the responsibility of the 
contractor for coordination with utility providers and to make necessary 
adjustments.  After looking at the site it seems clear to be some gas, water, power, 
and fiber running adjacent to the exiting sidewalk. Based on the design, will the city 
utility providers require these items to be totally rerouted or can all/some remain in 
current locations?  This could greatly affect the extent of the area being disturbed as 
permitted as well as be tough for the contractor to estimate an exact cost. 

 
Per preliminary coordination with the utilities, there are no known utility conflicts with 
the proposed improvements and the existing utility lines are to remain in place. 

 
 

 
2.) Please verify the only curb and gutter to be removed and replaced is located at the 

(2) entrances as detailed on Sheet 3 of the plans. (265 lf removed and 190 lf replaced 
per detail on Sheet 3).  This would mean the curb and gutter along HWY 170 is to 
remain. 
 
Yes, all curb and gutter along SC 170 beyond the existing and proposed driveway 
locations is to remain. 
 


